
 

STAFF REPORT 

 

March 16, 2022 

File Number 0120-15 

SUBJECT 

BOARD AND COMMISSION INTERVIEWS 

DEPARTMENT 

City Clerk’s Office 

RECOMMENDATION 

Request the City Council conduct interviews of applicants to fill vacancies on the City's Boards and 
Commissions.  

Staff Recommendation:  None (City Clerk’s Office: Zack Beck) 

Presenter: Zack Beck 

FISCAL ANALYSIS 

None.  

PREVIOUS ACTION 

None.  

BACKGROUND 

Terms for certain members serving on the Building and Advisory Appeals Board, Historic Preservation 
Commission, Library Board of Trustees, Planning Commission, Public Art Commission, and Transportation 
and Community Safety Commission are set to expire on March 31, 2022. The City Council will interview 
candidates on March 16, 2022 (Attachment 1) and March 30, 2022. The Mayor’s appointments will be 
ratified by the City Council in April 2022. 

ATTACHMENTS 

a. Attachment 1 – Candidate Applications 


